Weekly Update from the Mayor

Week of September 14-20

Open Door Meetings	
Who	What
Meeting with Developer	Discuss an upcoming development
Meeting with Resident	Seniors housing

Other Meetings

- 1. Meeting with staff to discuss OCP related motions
- 2. Meeting with City Manager for Updates
- 3. Council Agenda Review
- 4. Metro Vancouver Liquid Waste Committee Meeting
- 5. Metro Vancouver Regional Planning Committee Meeting

Phone Calls

1. Phone call with Province to discuss Police Board

Events Attended

2019 Terry Fox Run

Media:

1. Sam Cooper from Global News regarding loco Lands

Correspondence (In)

- 1. Email from citizen regarding Bedwell Bay Road Parking
- 2. Email from citizen regarding Moody Centre Storm water Management
- 3. Email from citizen regarding Bollards along Bedwell Bay
- 4. Email from citizen regarding SD43 Story in Tri City News
- 5. Email from citizen regarding crumb rubber sports fields
- 6. Email from citizen regarding Uber
- 7. Email invitation for TD Tree Days
- 8. Email from citizen regarding car traffic and parking in Belcarra
- 9. Email from citizen regarding Bear Aware Delegation
- 10. Email to citizen regarding Auxiliary Bylaw Officer
- 11. Email from citizen regarding Auxiliary Bylaw Officer
- 12. Email from citizen regarding request for Auxiliary Bylaw Officer
- 13. Email from citizen regarding Auxiliary Bylaw Officer
- 14. Email from citizen regarding Auxiliary Bylaw Officer
- 15. Email from citizen regarding reserved row
- 16. Email from citizen regarding Mayor's return
- 17. Letter from business owner regarding potential Issue with Application for Retail Cannabis Store
- 18. Email from citizen regarding Street Safety
- 19. Email from citizen regarding Uber
- 20. Email from citizen regarding Disqualification from Holding Elected Office
- 21. Email from Councillor regarding article on holding managers accountable
- 22. Email from Civic Info regarding Emergency Management BC to UBCM
- 23. Email from business owner responding to request regarding Oktoberfest
- 24. Email from business owner responding to request regarding Oktoberfest
- 25. Email from citizen regarding Uber
- 26. Email from citizen regarding Uber
- 27. Email from citizen regarding Edgestone Development Patio Door Windows on 3rd Floor
- 28. Email from citizen regarding Car Free Day Sponsors, questions and comments

Weekly Update from the Mayor

Week of September 14-20

- 29. Email from business owner responding to request regarding Oktoberfest
- 30. Email from business representative regarding ride hailing motion
- 31. Email from Corporate Officer regarding OCP related motions
- 32. Email from staff with Moody Centre TOD Map
- 33. Email from citizen regarding Support for Library Board Presentation
- 34. Email from citizen regarding Multi Family Residential Parking
- 35. Email from Global News, requesting sit down interview
- 36. Email from business owner, Bakery Brewing regarding Oktoberfest
- 37. Email from citizen regarding Uber
- 38. Email from citizen regarding Uber
- 39. Email from citizen regarding Uber
- 40. Email from citizen regarding Uber
- 41. Email from citizen regarding Uber
- 42. Email from citizen regarding Uber
- 43. Email from citizen regarding Uber
- 44. Email from citizen regarding Uber
- 45. Email from citizen regarding Uber
- 46. Email from citizen regarding Uber
- 47. Email from citizen regarding Uber
- 48. Email from citizen regarding request for additional Auxiliary Bylaw Officer
- 49. Email from citizen regarding Uber
- 50. Email from citizen regarding addition Auxiliary Bylaw Officer

Correspondence (Out)

- 1. Email to EA requesting pictures printed for office
- 2. Email to City Manager requesting Ortho photos
- 3. Email to multiple breweries, pubs and restaurants regarding interest in holding an Oktoberfest in 2019 or 2020
- 4. Email to EA requesting meeting set up with BC Conservation
- 5. Letter to Ministry regarding BC Conservation (direction of Council from September 10)
- 6. Email to City Manager requesting clearer Moody Centre TOD Map
- 7. Email reply to business owner regarding Oktoberfest email
- 8. Email to citizen responding to email on Street Safety
- 9. Email to City Manager regarding Inlet Theatre resident concern
- 10. Email to business regarding Oktoberfest
- 11. Email respond regarding requesting for motion
- 12. Email response business representative to citizen regarding SD43 Tri City news story